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Dollar Point FINAL Dumpster Day is Labor Day 9/6, 8am - 2pm at the beach. 
            Please remember to bring your DPA membership card 
 
If you miss Dumpster Day, here is another free alternative: 
 
 FREE GREEN WASTE DISPOSAL (MAY 1 - OCTOBER 31) 
  900 Cabin Creek Road 
  Mon - Sat 8am-4pm  closed Sunday 
 MAX 6 yards (1 yard = 6 bags) Punch Cards available at 1st visit 
 
Need help cleaning your property to create defensible space?  Here are some 
helpful resources: 
 
 Jose Mondragon  530-448-6056 
 joselvismondragon1108@gmail.com 
 
 “Missy Cleans” Melissa Mayhew  530-414-0397 
 melissamayhew26@gmail.com 
 
 Alberto Garcia  956-867-7882 
 
 Rollston Garden and Landscape  50-581-1540 
 
 Thyme to Plant  530-548-5029 
 shana@athymetoplanttahoe.com 
 juan@athymetoplanttahoe.com 
 
FIREWOOD STORAGE 
 
It can be hard to find the right spot to store your winter firewood where you can 
access it after it snows but is still safe from fire.  North Tahoe Fire recommends 
you stack your wood away from your structure,  and most important is wherever 
it is stored it should be completely covered with a fire resistant tarp. These tarps 
can be purchased at any hardware store and from  Amazon.  Below are pictures 
of uncovered UNSAFE, and covered SAFE. 
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Liberty Utilities 
Many of you have asked about seeing Liberty Utilities in our development cutting 
and removing trees.  They came through last year and marked trees in Dollar 
Point they felt needed removal or limb trimming for the safety of the overhead 
utility lines.  If you feel your property was missed, you can contact Eric Oiler at 
Liberty Utilities 530-546-1708 or ericoiler@libertyutilities.com and set up an 
inspection.  If any tree work needs to be done to preserve the safety of the 
overhead utility lines, then the work they provide is free.  
 

BE PREPARED 
 
Fire Season is upon us and being informed is important!   
 
 
 
 
 
Sign up for alerts: 
 
Have you taken the steps to be alerted of emergencies in your area?  If not, here are the links for you to 
be notified.  Make sure each member in your family signs up too.  Better to be safe than sorry.   

•Placer County: placer-alert.org 
•El Dorado County: ready.edso.org 
•Douglas County: douglascounty.onthealert.com 
•Washoe County: washoecounty.us/em/RegionalAlerts.php 
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DO YOU KNOW WHAT TO DO DURING AN EVACUATION? 

 

http://naes.agnt.unr.edu/PMS/Pubs/1510_2007_90.pdf?utm_source=publications&utm_
medium=pub-offsite&utm_campaign=pub-link-
clicks&utm_content=2977&fbclid=IwAR20OlSUq9tROBZ7KBnjwnlwIooJhc_q0HWZGO0
RhC90xDoG1MrYKHHV29Q 
 

 

Have you prepared your Go-Bag?  What is a Go-Bag?  It is an evacuation bag that has 3 
days ’worth of supplies you need in case you are evacuated from your home.  If you do not have one, it 
is not too late to put one together.  To find out more on Go-Bag suggestions, click the link to read more:  

https://myemail.constantcontact.com/How-to-Use-the-Time-Indoors--Weekly-Tip--
1.html?soid=1109815385789&aid=T6tioJhT0SE 

 

We continue to post fire safety information on our Dollar Point Website…check it out! 

 

Have a happy and safe summer! 

 

Dollar Point Fire Committee 

Donna Hartley    hartley@donnahartley.com 

Joy Walker           njw25@comcast.net 

Nate Walker         njwus@comcast.net 
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